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Dear Assistant Commissioner Crandell, 

Many thanks for your advice regarding the additional payment. 

I have composed a letter (as best I can) that has formal Letter Head and is signed. 

I have attached that letter to this email. 

Regards and Thanks .... 

Derek 

Dr Derek Dalton 

Associate Professor 

School of Law, Flinders University, 

GPO Box 2100, 

SA 5001 

Australia 

+61 8 8201 5285 

CRICOS Provider Number: 00114A 

Consultation hours Thurs 12-1 and Friday 11-12 

SCOl.74544 0001 
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From: Anthony Crandell 
Sent: Saturday, 22 July 2017 9:24 AM 
To: Derek Dalton <derek.dalton@flinders.edu.au> 
Cc: Willem de Lint <willem.delint@flinders.edu.au> 
Subject: Re: Congratulations 

Hi Derek 

Thank you and Willem for these kind words of congratulations. I certainly appreciate you taking the time to send me this 
message. 

I have also made inquiries into an additional payment for your work on Parrabell. The Strategic Procurement manager 
would like you to submit a more formal request, perhaps on letterhead - which can be signed and forwarded to me by email. 

Whilst the contract does not provide for an additional payment, I do believe that in all fairness it is not an unreasonable 
request. 

If you could articulate the claim indicated in a more formal fashion I believe I can assist in bringing the matter to closure. 

Once again, thank you both for your words of congratulations and I hope to meet with you again when next you return to 
Sydney. 

Regards 

Anthony Crandell APM 

A/Assistant Commissioner 

Commander, Education 

and Training Command 

On 21 Jul 2017, at 5:37 pm, Derek Dalton <derek.dalton@flinders.edu.au> wrote: 

Dear Tony, 

Jackie Braw (proudly) informed me today that you have recently been appointed Assistant Commissioner (Commander). 

Willem and I would like to pass on our sincerest congratulations on this most auspicious achievement. 

We wish you well in your new role in NSWPF. 



Regards 

Derek (and Willem) 

Dr Derek Dalton 

Associate Professor 

School of Law, Flinders University, 

GPO Box 2100, 

SA 5001 

Australia 

+61 8 8201 5285 

CRlCOS Provider Number: 00114A 

Consultation hours Thurs 12-1 and Friday 11-12 

All mail is subject to content scanning for possible violation of NSW Police 

Force policy, including the Email and Internet Policy and Guidelines. All NSW 

Police Force employees are required to familiarise themselves with these 

policies, available on the NSW Police Force Intranet. 
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This email and any attachments may be confidential and contain privileged information. It 
is intended for the addressee only. If you are not the intended recipient you must not use, 
disclose, copy or distribute this communication. Confidentiality or privilege are not 
waived or lost by reason of the mistaken delivery to you. If you have received this message 
in error, please delete and notify the sender. 

All ma il i s subject to content scann i ng fo r poss i b l e v i o l at i on of NSW Po li ce 
Fo r ce poli cy , i nc l udi ng the Ema il and I nte r net Po li cy and Gu i de lines . All NS W 
Poli ce Fo r ce emp l oyees a r e r equired to famili a ri se themse l ves wi th these 
poli c i es , ava ilab l e on the NS W Poli ce Fo r ce I nt r anet . 

(See attached file: Procurement Variationletter 1.1.pdj) 


